
 

 
January 1, 2024 
  
Dear Fellow CJCC Members, 

  
I would like to take this opportunity to 
thank you for your support and trust 
electing me to serve as your President 
for 2024.  I wish you and your families a 
very Happy Holiday Season and 
a Wonderful New Year.  I would also like 
to take this opportunity to introduce the 
other board members for this year.  V.P. 
Rich Bonfanti from Garwood and owner 
of a 2017 Torch Red Grand Sport, Ray 
Marino, Treasurer from Clark, owner of a 
2018 Torch Red Grand Sport and 
George Marchesini, Secretary from 
Bridgewater, owner of a 2015 Shark 
Grey Stingray.  Please join me in 
welcoming them all to the 2024 CJCC 

Board. 
  
Let me also take this time to give special thanks to our outgoing board members for their service and 
dedication during these past two years.  They leave the 2024 board members with a strong foundation on 
which to continue to build upon for future years to come. 
  
During the past six years I have proudly served as the club’s Events Coordinator.  In my opinion, aside 
from the comradery that the club offers, I believe many members join the club for its events and social 
aspects that we offer.  I will be looking for a few members to carry the torch and build upon the events of 
the past as our club continues to grow.  Since events are one of the things that are very dear to my heart, 
I will continue to lend my support to keep our activities moving forward.  I ask that you give serious 
consideration to joining this committee.  I can tell you from experience that the satisfaction that it brings is 
10-fold to the amount of effort that you need to put into it. 
  
And speaking of events, one of the highlights for 2024 will be the National Corvette Caravan to Bowling 
Green, KY to celebrate the National Corvette Museum 30th Anniversary.  As of this writing we already 
have 18 members signed on for this event. For anyone still interested that has not signed up yet, you can 
find more information by clicking on this link: 
https://www.corvettemuseum.org/caravan/atlantic-caravan/ 
  
Let me conclude by saying I am very enthusiastic about this year and what our club can offer.  I will be 
leaning on all of you for your support and ask that each of you consider actively participating in building 
on the success of the past 26 years that CJCC has been in existence.  The strength and enjoyment of our 
club can only be measured by the commitment of its members.  Let’s make 2024 a year that we can all 
look back on and be proud of! 
  
Sincerely, 
  
Michael Woskey 
President 
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